December 22, 1999

The Honorable Louise Miller

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Miller:

I am requesting your support of the enclosed motion.  If enacted, this motion would allow for the King County Sheriff's Office to accept the donation of training manual reproduction services at an estimated cost of $300.00.

The Sheriff’s Office is committed to community policing and to crime prevention.  Public education is an effective tool toward those goals.  As part of a performance measure for the Sheriff's Office, we have developed a training class designed to educate landlords and property managers in ways to prevent or reduce crime from occurring on their property.  

If you have any questions, please contact Kyle Aiken, Sheriff’s Office Legal Advisor, at 296-5292.  Thank you for your anticipated support of this motion.

Sincerely,

Ron Sims

King County Executive

RS:SK

Enclosure

cc:
King County Councilmembers


ATTN:
John Chelminiak, Chief of Staff




Shelley Sutton, Policy Staff Director





Rebecha Cusack, Lead Staff, BFM Committee





Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council


Pat Steel, Director, Office of Budget


Debora Gay, Deputy Director, Office of Budget


David Reichert, King County Sheriff


Kyle Aiken, Legal Advisor, King County Sheriff’s Office

